
 

 

06/09/24 

Hello. Thank you for the lovely 'all about me boxes' that you have taken the 
time to make and bring in. We are working our way through them and letting 
the children talk about their boxes. Please may I ask that when your box 
comes home that you check its contents. There has been a box with several 
items missing. If you have an extra medal, nursery photo, a pink unicorn or 
a Tinkerbell doll that doesn't belong to your child, please kindly return it 
back to school. Also, we know how exciting it is to explore our new 
resources, so if at any point, your child comes home with something that 
isn't there, a jewel, car or decorative item, please also return that. We do 
our best to keep our new resources in the areas at all times. Thank you for 
your co-operation with this. I am sure your little one is tired tonight after 
their first full day.  

See you tomorrow,  

Many thanks, Miss Till and Mrs Procter 

 


